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1. Division/Region Accomplishments since the last report (Please identify the strategic plan goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve)
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2. Individual activities to support Division/Region and Board goals :
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3. Potential candidates contacted for future Board of Directors Elections:
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4. Division/region Concerns for CTE/ACTE Board Report:

	What are your concerns for CTE?
	What are the implications for ACTE?
	What should the Board do to address this issue?

	Funding
	Potential cuts in programs/staff
	Continue legislative advocacy

	
	
	

	Need to Lead P-16  Initiative                  
	If we are not leading it, we will lose opportunities for our students
	Focus professional development and publications on  helping schools develop and strengthen business and industry partnerships

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


	What are your concerns for ACTE?
	What are the implications for ACTE?
	What should the Board do to address this issue?

	Recruiting/Retaining Memberships
	Cuts in education may impact membership numbers 
	Continue  to focus on membership initiatives 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


5. Items To Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion

(Only include items that require Board discussion or action. These will be placed on the Board meeting agenda.)
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Mary Ann Bittner





June 14, 2011





Region I held its conference April 28-30, 2011 in Latham, New York.   The conference theme was “Leadership is a Matter of Choice: Embracing Emergent Technologies.”   The conference was held at the Holiday Inn Express and Suites. The conference was held in collaboration with the NYSACTE and the Greater Capital Region Career Pathways Consortium.  


The featured key note speaker was William Symonds, Harvard University, Project Manager, “Pathways to Prosperity Project”.  Participants toured the NanoTech Center at the University at Albany.  In addition, attendees visited the TEC-SMART, a state of the art facility of Hudson Valley Community College.  


Twenty-three people were registered and attended the Region I event.  There were ninety-five attendees from New York at the Career Pathways conference.  Ten exhibitors were shared between the two conferences.    The planning committee consisting of Bill Ransom, Terry Hughes and chaired by Constance Spohn did a wonderful job putting together an outstanding  program agenda including an evening at one of Albany’s finest restaurants, Jack’s Oyster House.  





**By June 2011, ACTE and the affiliate state associations will have in place programs and policies that will enhance their respective effectiveness and increase the value of membership





Developing and organizing ACTE Region I resources for the incoming Vice President.    The comprehensive notebooks will consist of Region I materials, resources, and information, past minutes and agendas, etc.  Upon completion of the resource notebooks a meeting will be scheduled to make the transition with the new Vice President, Bob Scarborough.




















